
Greater Buffalo BOMA holds bowling event on May 20th at the
Lancaster Lanes
June 19, 2009 - Upstate New York

Greater Buffalo BOMA members teamed up at the Lancaster Lanes bowling center for some friendly
competition on May 20th. The lanes heated up during a traditional challenge between the Ciminelli
Development team, led by Jack Osler, and the Ellicott Development team, led by Jeffrey O'Bannon.
The Ciminelli team took the lead and had the overall high score of the evening.
Greater Buffalo BOMA executive director, Jennifer Aiple, said, "Our first quarter meetings were
informational presentations, focused on different aspects of business, current development projects,
and the economy. We wanted to change the pace for our May meeting by trying something different.
The bowling party was a big success; it offered our members a chance to interact with one another
in a less formal environment, while having some fun!"
The benefits of membership in BOMA can be found both on the personal level and as a professional
in the local market. The number one benefit of membership in BOMA is the opportunity to network
with fellow professionals in your field of employment.
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